
 

 

  

Issue Date: January 30th, 2020 

Announcement 

 China Extended Chinese New Year Holidays for Wuhan Coronavirus 

 

Subject: Winstar Open Orders will be affected by captioned China Official Statement 

 

Since China government has extended its Lunar New Year holiday by three days in an effort to contain the 

spread of the new virus, Wuhan coronavirus, therefore all the companies in China will not re-open until 

February 10th, 2020.  In a government statement, China’s cabinet said it had pushed back the end of the 

New Year holiday to “reduce mass gatherings [and] block the spread of the epidemic”. 

 

Because of this official statement, Winstar’s manufacturing factories in Jing Su China and Dongguan China, 

our supply chain factories, even logistic cannot resume work accordingly. 

 

Winstar Co. must obey China policy for assisting to control the epidemic, we are sorry but this is not what 

we can expect in advance.  Please note all the open orders shipping dates/lead-time in February, March 

even April might be affected.  So far, we cannot provide you more details until our China factories 

re-opened on February 10th, 2020.  Our sales persons will keep you posted on the status.  If customers are 

planning to China, we suggest you to postpone your travel plan to China till the epidemic have been 

controlled. 

 

We’d appreciate our customers’ understanding for the above captioned issue. Thank you in advance. For 

further information or questions, please feel free to contact our sales persons or via sales@winstar.com.tw. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

John Lin 

Vice President of Sales Dept. 

WINSTAR Display Co., Ltd. 


